
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 10, 2023 1 :09 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 10:36 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, January 09, 2023 1:37 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, January 09, 2023 1:03 PM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; netcruzer@outlook.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Denise Callow 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 4073595107 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: netcruzer@outlook.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/10/2023 
DOCUMENT NO . 00159-2023 

I read The Florida Public Service Commission has approved new rates effective Jan. 1, 2023. An additional rate 
change will take effect on Feb. 1, 2023. WHEN is the FPSC going to be by/for/and about the residents and not 
always giving in to these monopolies ?? 
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